
 

 

 

 

 

 

Band Stand use policy 2022 

considered by Brigg Town Council 27th September 2022 approved 

min ref 22/056 b 

The Band Stand in Market Place Brigg 

• May be for the use of charities and not for profit groups to 

raise funds for their organisations. 
 

• May be used for not for profit entertainment. i.e., no buskers.  
 

• May NOT be used by any religious or political group for 

promotion.  
 

• Bookings to be made via the Town Clerk.  
 

• No charge is made for the use of the band stand. 

 
 

 
 

 


